
Bunker Renovations 

 

 Those of you who have ventured out on the course over the last 

couple of weeks will notice that we have started the renovation of some 

bunkers. To date some bunkers on holes 5 and 6 have had sand removed 

and have been reshaped and/ or resized. New bunker drainage has been 

added where appropriate or existing drainage has been cleaned out. We 

have been adding a recycled astroturf liner to some of the bases to 

eliminate sand contamination with stones/dirt. 

 In total about 15 bunkers are due for refurbishment, mainly on holes 

5,6,8,10,11,12 and 18. It is hoped, weather permitting, that most 

remodelling/ lining will be completed by mid-January. Turfing will then be 

done and after a period of time allowing the turf to root it is envisaged that 

the sand can be added and the bunkers put back into play late March/ early 

April. 
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